
Farm to Table 
Big Picture Students Visit Local Apple Farm 

301 students recently visited Blackman Homestead Farm to pick their own 
apples.  The students took advantage of this Leaving to Learn opportunity to 

better understand the farming industry.  The students also worked together to 
pick a variety of apples to be used back at school.  

301 Advisor Stacey Pritchard brought the advisory together to make apple sauce 
using the apples the students picked.  Each student in the advisory helped make 

the apple sauce.  The lessons learned in this Farm to Table experience brought 
the group closer together! 

The learning did not stop with apple sauce making, either.  The advisory is now 
looking to incorporate a greenhouse at Big Picture to continue finding ways to 

grow our own food and learn how to incorporate the fruits and vegetables 
grown into meals that can be shared at school.   

We are excited to see where this Leaving to Learn experience can take the 301 
students.  Big Picture is about students finding and exploring their passions and 

this is yet another example of this coming to fruition!
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Students Attend 
Leadership 
Conference 

Several students were 
able to attend the 
Character Council of 
WNY Leadership 
Conference this week.  
Krisjun Raymon, 401 
student, Gabriella 
Cavalleri, 301 student, 
Anthony Genco, 201 
student, and Ashley 
Stump, 101 student, 
attended the 
conference on 
Thursday with 101 
Advisor Karen 
Monaco.  001 Advisor 
Dan Litz took Alexis 
Stoudmire, Anthony 
Torres, Seth 
Woskowicz and Collin 
Froebel from his 
advisory on Friday.   

The students listened 
to guest speakers and 
engaged in positive 
character activities as 
part of the conference.  
Congratulations to our 
student leader for 
being selected to 
attend!

 OCTOBER 26, 2018

Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.
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